
CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL

On 22nd January 2020

Cabinet meeting 4th December 2019

Worcestershire Mineral Plan – Statement of Common Ground

Members received a report in respect of the Statement of Common Ground 
for the Worcestershire Minerals Local Plan.  It was noted that the Plan did not 
contain any new mineral site allocations.

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL that Council agrees to the statement of 
common ground with regards to the Worcestershire Minerals Local Plan 
and delegates authority to the Leader of the Council to sign and send 
the agreement to Worcestershire County Council on behalf of the 
Council.

Fees and Charges Report

Members considered a report which contained the recommended Fees and 
Charges for 2020/21, together with recommendations proposed by the 
Overview and Scrutiny Board’s Finance and Budget Working Group.

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL:

a) That Council approve all fees and charges that are included within 
appendix 1 of the report; and

b) That Council approve the recommendations from the Finance and 
Budget Working Group, as detailed at appendix 1 of the minutes.


